
Marion Satherley <marionawayfromhome@gmail.com>

Fwd: Mapua-Ruby Bay-Coastal Areas 
1 message

David Ogilvie <David.Ogilvie@tasman.govt.nz> Tue, Aug 9, 2022 at 11:08 AM
To: Paul McIntosh <pmcintosh64@yahoo.com>
Cc: "info@ourmapua.org" <info@ourmapua.org>

Hello Paul,
This is the letter I’ve sent to the Council’s storm water Managers after the short discussion last evening.

If there is a particular month you prefer for a meeting, please let Wouter or Dwayne know. (I’ve included the next 3 months to be on the
“safe”side!)

A good meeting last night, although disappointing not to have a willing Secretary.

Regards,
David Ogilvie 

Sent from my iPad

Begin forwarded message: 

   
David Ogilvie
Councillor
Call +64 3 543 8400  |   Mobile +64 27 431 4656  |   David.Ogilvie@tasman.govt.nz
Private Bag 4, Richmond 7050, NZ 

This e-mail message and any attached files may contain confidential information, and may be subject to
legal professional privilege. If you are not the intended recipient, please delete 

From: David Ogilvie <David.Ogilvie@tasman.govt.nz> 
Date: 9 August 2022 at 11:01:25 AM NZST 
To: Wouter Woortman <Wouter.Woortman@tasman.govt.nz> 
Cc: Dwayne Fletcher <Dwayne.Fletcher@tasman.govt.nz> 
Subject: Mapua-Ruby Bay-Coastal Areas 

Morena Wouter, 
At last night’s Mapua & District Residents Association the Tonkin/Taylor stormwater investigations relating to their were briefly
discussed. 

The Assn requested whether representatives of Tonkin/Taylor & the Council would do a presentation to a monthly meeting —
Sept 12th, Oct 12th or Nov 14th. Their meetings commence at 7.15 pm. 

The format would likely involve a 10 minute presentation, with 10 minutes for questions. The Assn considered an outcome could
be the formation of a stormwater sub-committee to engage actively with the consultants & the Council in preparation of the
Stormwater plan for the area. 

Regards, 
David Ogilvie 

PS. Please note—further communication re the presentation to be referred to Paul McIntosh, Chair of the Assn at
<info@ourMapua.org> 

Sent from my iPad
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